
Aubrey Pumpkin Design & Parade 
Tuesday, October 31, 2017  

Here’s what happening!

We are hosting a school-wide Pumpkin Design 
Draw on Tuesday the 31st, If your child would like 
to participate,  please carve a pumpkin, label it with 
your child’s name and division, and then send it to 
school with your child. Your child will be given a 
chance to enter a draw. 

The pumpkins will decorate our school hallways for 
the day.   Please note that all pumpkins will need to 
be taken home at the end of the day. (A special 
thank-you to Division 1 for organizing this event.)

There will also be school wide Costume Parade at 
2:15. 

Your child’s teacher will be communicating with you 
their class preferences around Halloween 
costumes, as this will vary depending on the age of 
the students, and the planned activities for the day.

Happy Halloween, Aubrey!  
Please keep safe!

Aubrey 
Elementary 

Costumes: 

Remember that toy weapons 
such as plastic knives and 
guns are not suitable for 
school, some costumes 
appropriate for older children 
may be frightening for 
younger students, and 
delicate costumes that are 
easily ripped or damaged are 
better saved for the evening. 

Treats: 
If you are sending treats to 
school for your child to share 
with his or her class, please 
check with the teacher, and 
remember that we are a “Nut 
Aware” school, as some 
students and staff have severe 
nut allergies. 
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